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Customer Notice 
 

Bill Message Req ID#: 6792 
Bill Message Description: Ohio Detariffing Message T Companies/States 
Impacted: T120 OH Dates to Run (Duration): 2/22/08-3/21/08 
 
Beginning April 2, 2008, the prices, service descriptions, and the 
terms and conditions for certain telecommunication services that you 
are provided by CenturyTel of Ohio, Inc., will no longer be on file at 
the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (PUCO). Services affected by 
this change include, but are not limited to, intrastate long distance 
services, Centrex services, PBX trunks, advanced digital services, PRI, 
certain optional service features, such as Caller ID Name and Number, 
Call Forwarding and Call Return, packages and bundles of services 
containing business optional services, and other optional business 
services. This modification does not automatically result in a change 
in the prices, terms, or conditions of those services to which you 
currently subscribe. CenturyTel must still provide a customer notice at 
least fifteen days in advance of rate increases, changes in terms and 
conditions and discontinuance of existing services. Additionally, you 
will be able to view the company’s future service offerings in an 
online price list at centurytel.com or you can request a copy of this 
information by contacting us at 1-800-201-4102 or by mail at P.O. Box 
4065, Monroe, LA 71211-4065. Since these services will no longer be on 
file with the Commission, this means that the agreement reached between 
the customer and the company, instead of the document on file at the 
PUCO, will now control new services or changes in service. This 
agreement, whether it is verbal or written, will still be subject to 
consumer protections required and enforced by the PUCO. For any new 
services or changes in service, it will be important that you carefully 
review and confirm the price, terms and conditions. If you have any 
questions about this matter, please call CenturyTel at 1-800-201-4102 
or visit us at centurytel.com. 
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